
Meeting Highlights 
12 November 2019 

Attendance: 35 Members 
Membership: Burt Hughes transferred from Sheboygan Post 83 to our Post he is a US Army 
Vietnam Veteran. Tom Kolberg of Elkhart lake transferred from a Florida Post (The Post has 
7,000 members) he’s a Vietnam US Army Veteran 
POW/MIA: Dennis Halloran reported the following Missing in Action recovered for a proper 
burial: US Army 5-N. Korea, 1-S. Korea, 1-Netherlands, 1-Philippines; US Navy 3-Pearl Harbor; 
USMC 8-Tarawa, 1-Pearl Harbor, 1-N. Korea and Army Air Force 1-Romania. He also reported 
that on November 9, 2019 US Army Sgt. Robert McCalville was laid to rest in Beloit, WI. He was 
a member of the 32nd Inf Division, Company L, 128th Inf WI Army National Guard reported 
Missing in Action 75 years ago 
Shooting Sports: DuWayne Wieck reported the classes have concluded 
Oratorical Contest: The Adjutant reported there will be a news release about the contest  
Badger Boys State: The Adjutant reported we just received information about the 2020 session 
Veterans Day: Ed Schroeder thanked all the members that attended the events at Riverview, St 
John Lutheran School and Rocky Knoll. Julie Overby, a 7/8 grade Social Studies teacher at 
Riverview Middle School spoke to the membership about individuals speaking to any of her 
classes about their military experience. You can leave a message to her by calling Riverview at 
892-2661 Ext 2114 
S.A.L.: Squadron meeting at the Post on Thursday November 21st 6:00 PM at the Post 
 2nd District Legion Riders: Neil Dearborn reported that the Riders have a goal of raising 
$12,000 for a Service Dog for a Veteran and raised $2,016 at Fleet Farm by handing out small 
American Flags. 
G.I. Breakfast: Sunday November 17th 8:00 AM-Noon proceeds to go Sheboygan County 
Veteran Service Office program called Christmas Cheer for needy Veterans 
Social Night: Tuesday November 26th Bar opens 5:00 PM, Dinner at 6:00, with the guest 
speaker Sheboygan County Administrator Adam Payne ... find about your tax dollars. Please Call 
Rick  893-0686 … No Later Than November 22nd 
Pearl Harbor Remembrance: Saturday December 7th at the Post 10:00 AM 
Post Christmas Party: December 14th – Bar open 5PM / Dinner 6:15PM $18 per person .. Open 
to ALL Legion Family 
Note: Food products for the October G.I. Breakfast and meal for October Social Night was 
donated by PJ Campbell of The Depot restaurant as a Thank You to Veterans. As a result, 
$800.00 was donated to Old Glory Honor Flight and $200.00 to Rocky Knoll Foundation 
Taps: Post member Richard “Dick” Bucholz, US Navy Veteran (Vietnam) passed away November 
8th, 2019. Ron Merriman, Adjutant for Random Lake Post 145 and County Vice Commander. 
Any legionnaire able to fill his remaining term (May 0f 2021) please 
Call County Commander Mike Liebelt (920) 467-0630 

NEXT POST MEETING DECEMBER 10th, 2019 7:00 PM AT THE POST 
 

Auxiliary News 
Chili Supper was very successful and we will be donating $600 to Camo Quilt. Thank you to all 
who dined, donated desserts and worked the event and donated gift basket items. 
Food Pantry Donations were wonderful, I delivered 2 large grocery carts full of food after our 
Nov. meeting. These replaced the gifts we used to exchange at the Christmas Party. If you 
haven’t donated any food yet you can drop it off at the food pantry at St. Vincent de Paul Store, 
they’re open Tuesdays. 
Kathy Doebert has stepped up to replace Cathy Isa as Secretary as they leave for Texas soon. 
Thank you  
Trunk or Treat was successful again and weather cooperated, cars all looked great and inside 
was busy with games and prizes and popcorn! 
We voted to pay the Legion $150 for our portion of the newsletter postage for the year. 
Christmas Party for Auxiliary is Monday Dec. 2 at the Depot, bar opens at 5 and dinner at 6pm. 
Limited menu will be offered but not sure what it is yet. Always good food and great company! 
Please bring 20 signed Christmas cards to be distributed to nursing homes. Call Ann before Nov. 
29 for reservations 698-0240. 
 

 


